## office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

**Sent:** Thursday, September 14, 2023 8:02 AM **To:** office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

**Subject:** Saturday Tabernacle Event





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

## **Quiet Please!**

We are pleased to announce an upcoming wedding ceremony scheduled for September 16th. The ceremony will take place in the Tabernacle from 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.

In consideration of this special event, we kindly request Members to voluntarily adhere to Quiet Season noise standards during the ceremony.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

You received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association  $\underline{Unsubscribe\ here}$ 



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association